
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Police Department to report to the Public Safety Committee on the potential 
impact of Senate Bill 58, which would extend the operating hours of establishments that 
serve alcohol to 4:00 a.m. The report would only be necessary should Senate Bill 58 be 
signed into law.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2019-20 Budget on May 28, 2019)


